HUTTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Monday 11th September 2017

Dear Parents.

My Absence

You will not see me around school for the next two weeks as I have been called to do jury service. Mrs Whiting will be acting as head in my absence.

Staffing News

We will be really sad to say farewell to Mrs Liz Brady, from the office, who will be leaving us after 17 years service to Hutton Primary on Friday. We wish her well as she moves to Devon.

Reminder

There is no access to the school once the gates are closed in the morning as the front of the school is deemed a building site. It is extremely important that we do not delay the building works as they are on a very tight timescale to complete by our inservice day on 29th September (when we move the Y5/Y6 into their new classes.) Please can I urge you to arrive on time and leave promptly and not to make avoidable appointments such as dentist appointments during the school day. Thank you.

School Lunches

Please be aware that delicious lunches are cooked on site daily and are <u>free for all pupils</u> in reception, year 1 and year 2 classes. (There has been some confusion over year 2 and key stage 2.) They are very good value for all pupils, keep an eye out for our special days menus too

Curriculum Meeting Times

We would like as many of you as possible to attend the curriculum meeting where we will cover some key points regarding maths and reading expectations.

Y1/2 -Thursday 14th September 3:30pm

Y3/4- Tuesday 12th September 3:30pm

Lunchtime Supervisor/playworker - required

3 days per week 12.10-1.10. Please speak to Mrs Whiting if interested and collect an application form from Mrs Allen in the foyer. Closing date for applications is 20^{th} September, interviews 27^{th} September.

Diary Dates

Tues 12th Sept: Y3/4 Curriculum Evening 3.30pm

Thurs 14th Sept: Y1/2 Curriculum Evening 3.30pm

Monday 25th Sept: Y6 Lifeskills

Luci Amos